
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main St.   PO Box 235 

Delanson, New York 12053 

 

 
Period of November 1, 2018 – November 30, 2018 

 
Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                                        866,000 gals. 
Average Amount of Water Used per Day:                                         29,000 gals. 

Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                                      36 gals. 
Average Amount of Hypochlorite Per Day:                                             1.2 gals. 
 

Thursday, November 1, 2018: 
 * Spoke with owner of 111 Rose St. regarding water service 

 * Draining filter bed #1 
 * Emailed report to Board to Isabelle 
 

Friday, November 2, 2018: 
 * Mark out request at 331 Thousand Acre Rd. (Angela Elman) for  
    foundation 

 
Monday, November 5, 2018: 

 * Sent monthly operational reports to Schenectady DOH 
 * Steve and I cleaned filter bed #1 
 * Attended Village Board meeting 

 
Tuesday, November 6, 2018: 

 * Completed mark out at 331 Thousand Acre Rd. 
 
Wednesday, November 7, 2018: 

 * Put up signs for hydrant flushing 
 * Responded to mark out request at 1200 Alexander Rd. for stump  
    removal 

 
Saturday, November 10, 2018: 

 * Steve and I flushed hydrants 
 
Tuesday, November 13, 2018: 

 * Sent monthly bacti sample and quarterly TTHM & HAA5 samples to 
    JH Consulting 

 * Email from Jack Halstuch regarding annual sampling requirements.  
    He asked which samples NYSDOH provided for the village this year. 
    Called Dominick.  He stated that the County had sampled for IOC,  

    POC, SOC on May 22nd.  I emailed Jack Halstuch with that info 



 
Wednesday, November 28, 2018: 

 * Call from Isabelle in reference to turning on the water on for Elm St.  
    resident.  Contacted resident.  She told me that they were not ready for  

    the water to be turned on.  Checked with Isabelle.  She said that it  
    must have been an old message. 
 

Thursday, November 29, 2018: 
 * Rudy Benzay stopped in at the garage to ask about the mark out for his 
    gate relocation project at Ionic Labs.  Told him that I had  

    already completed it.  Rudy asked why it hadn’t been marked from the  
    shut off to his building.  I told him that the village was responsible to 

    mark only to the shut off, and that his contractor would need to mark  
    the line on his private property. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED.  

COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF 
CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14TH & INDEPENDENCE AVE. 

SW,WASHINGTON, D.C.  202500410  (518)8 895-2100  TDD# 1-800-662-1220 


